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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

CHAPTER 1992-18

No. 176 AN ORDINANCE IN AMENDMENT OF CHAPTER
1991-32 APPROVED DECEMBER 2, 1991 ENTITLED "AN AMENDMENT OF
CHAPTER 1991-24, AS APPROVED JULY 24, 1991 ENTITLED "AN
ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING A COMPENSATION PLAN FOR THE CITY OF
PROVIDENCE AND REPEALING ORDINANCE CHAPTER 1990-13 APPROVED
JULY 3, 1990, AS AMENDED RELATIVE TO THE DEPARTMENT OF
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT".

Approved April 22, 1992

Be it ordained by the City of Providence:

Chapter 1991-32 as approved December 2, 1991, entitled

"An Amendment of Chapter 1991-24, as approved July 24, 1991 entitled

An Ordinance Establishing a Compensation Plan for the City of

Providence and repealing Ordinance - Chapter 1990-13 approved

July 3, 1990" is further amended as follows:

Assistant Director - Housing $40,000.00
Development

Assistant Director.- Planning $40,000.00
Division

Real Estate Aide $25,000.00
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MICHAEL S. VAN LEESTEN

DIRECTOR

Department of Planning and Development

"Building Pride in Providence"

January 31, 1992

The Honorable David Dillon
Chairman
Finance Committee
Providence City Hall
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Councilman Dillon:

VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.
MAYOR

I am writing to request that the Finance Committee take action
to amend the pay ordinance approved last November as part of the
Department's reorganization program.

The ordinance incorrectly established salaries for the following
three positions:

* Assistant Director for Housing Development at $35,000
* Assistant Director for Planning at $30,000
* Real Estate Aide at $20,000,

The corrections we are requesting be made appear on the attached
amended ordinance drafted at the Department of Planning and
Development for submission. What makes this particularly problematic
is that two of the three positions listed above have been filled --
the Assistant Director for,Housing Development at $40,000; and Real
Estate Aide for $25,000. Both employees began working last week.
The third position, Assistant Director for Planning has not yet been
filled, but interviews have been conducted and qualified applicants
have been told that the position will offer $40,000 in compensation.

I regret any inconvenience caused as a result of this
Department's failure to identify this error earlier. I thank you for
your assistance in helping us resolve this problem, and I am prepared
to meet with the Finance Committee to answer any questions.

Sincerely,

"ad Oan~te ten
Director

cc: F. Corrente


